
Dear Members of the Great and Little Shelford

Community, 

I hope this week's newsletter finds you and your family

well. Last week, we shared that our athletics team

performed exceptionally well at their tournament. We

are delighted to share that they won the Small Schools

Competition! Congratulations to them all - especially

for their sportspersonship and compassion. 
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Athletics event
Sports Day 
Classes - 22-23
Key Dates

On Friday 1st July, we look forward to holding our Sports Day. The

morning is for children to gather together in their houses and prepare

for the main events in the afternoon. 

Parents are welcome to arrive from 1pm. There will be May Pole

Dancing at 1:15pm followed by the house parade on the field. Children

complete a variety of events in their house groups. The afternoon

culminates in 'The Dash' races, before the medal ceremony.



Key Dates

23rd and 24th June - Production Dates
29th June - Y6 SVC Transition Day
29th June - Y1 to Sedgwick and Zoology Museums
1st July - Sports Day (parents / carers welcome) 
7th July  - Transition morning for pupils to visit new classes
8th July - International Day
8th July - End of Year Reports come home 
12th & 13th July - Maths Days
15th July - Y2 Trip to Hunstanton 
16th July  - PTA Mini Fair and Campout
20th July - End of term for pupils, Y6 Leavers‘ Day 

Classes - 2022-23

We are pleased to now be able to share with you the

classes and their teachers for next academic year: 

Reception - Mrs. Clarke and Mrs. Unwin

Y1 - Miss Beck

Y2 - Mr. Cuff

Y3 - Mrs. Ashton and Mrs. Bane

Y4 - Mrs. Harrison and Mrs. Stewart

Y5 - Miss Hudson

Y6 - Mrs. Alderson

We are delighted to welcome Mrs. Harrison to the team,

who joins us from a local Cambrdigeshire primary school.

Mrs. Harrison will work alongside Mrs Stewart in Y4 (as

above). 


